
 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated a gift/prize for our Christmas fair.  The next Fun Friday will 

take place on Friday 9th November 

 

 

Today we say ñfarewellò to Mrs Drake, a Teaching Assistant in Year 5. We wish her all the best 

in the future and thank her for everything she has done for the children at Burlington. 

 

 

We wish Mrs Christlow all the best as she starts her maternity leave and look forward to seeing 

her baby in the future. 

 

 

On Friday 16
th
 November, we will be raising funds for Children in Need. We would like children 

to come to school in non-uniform, preferably something spotty, and bring a small donation to go 

to this worthwhile charity.  

 

 

This week we received a ñThank Youò card from the Hinge Centre for all the items donated by 

the children for Harvest Festival.  The items will be distributed to those in need. 

 

 

Thank you to all the pupils who have arrived at school on time every day 

this week (and thank you to all our parents and carers for your help with 

this). Good attendance really does make a huge difference to your childôs 

progess, both academically and socially.   

Weôre very pleased that eight of our classes had over 96% attendance this week and hope to 

beat that in the final week of this half term. As always, every child that achieves 100%  

attendance for the week will be entered into our Friday draw to win a Ã10 

voucher.  

Last weekôs whole school attendance was 95.1%.  

Well done to Class 12  on achieving the highest attendance last weekð

99.5%. 

The winner of last weeks 100% attendance was Alfie Pallant in class 11 .   

 

 

We currently have spaces in the after school badminton club on a Tuesday evening 3.30-

4.30pm at a cost of Ã1 per week.  If your child is interested please contact the school office. 
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On Wednesday the children were 

presented with a commemorative coin to 

mark the Centenary of World War I by the 

Mayor and Town Councillors.  The coins 

were a replica coin given to the children of 

Bridlington at the end of the war to 

celebrate peace.  The Councillors also 

sent a coin to the Queen and she sent her 

warmest good wishes to the residents of 

Bridlington. 

 

 

 

School re-opens on Monday 5th November 2018 

 

 

 

This week, Year 4 visited the Hands on History Museum 

in Hull. On arrival, the children were amazed by the wide 

range of Egyptian artefacts on display, even having the 

chance to view a genuine mummy, which the children 

found mesmerising. The children then experienced a 

range of Egyptian activities observing how a person is 

mummified, creating papyrus, making archaeological 

discoveries and decoding the mystery of hieroglyphics. 

The children were really well behaved and a great time 

was had by all.  



 

 

 

A couple of weeks ago all the children took part in An Armistice project to celebrate the 100th 

anniversary of the end of WWI.  Our children have been learning about the front line, life in the 

trenches and the reality of what a solider is.  Each child made a poppy to add to our lovely 

Armistice display at the front entrance hall.  A lot of thought provoking poetry has been created 

by each class and will be featured as sound bites on our web site.  Thank you again to Dawn 

and Lee from Animated Objects for another interesting journey down memory lane. 

 

 

This week Mr Stamper 

came into school to 

present 2 awards from 

their Open Evening 

Events. Taneesha won 

an Amazon voucher 

and Grace was 1 of 2 

pupils who won a 

stationary voucher for 

English. 

 

 

On Monday 5th November there will be a 

special dinner for bonfire night.  The 

dinner will be Jumbo Hot Dog, fries, 

Baked beans or sweet corn, flap jack 

biscuit and 

squash.  The cost 

of this dinner is 

Ã2. 

 

 

Parentsô Evening is taking place on Wednesday 7th November and Thursday 8th November. 

Your child should have brought home a parentsô evening letter .  If you do not have one, please 

collect one from the office or download one from the school website. Due to parentsô evening, 

all clubs on Thursday evening will be cancelled for that week.  

 

 

Last Friday, a group of girls from Burlington attended the BP STEM event at Ron Dearing 

Engineering College in Hull, having been invited by HEY Childrens University. There is a 

national shortage of girls taking up STEM subjects and moving into STEM careers which the 

government and businesses are trying to address. They had a fantastic day, which was 

organised and run by BP. There were many BP staff in attendance and the ógirls onlyô event 

consisted of various exciting tasks and activities. They worked in teams to design towers which 

had to be sturdy enough to hold weights and also to be as tall and stable as possible. They had 

the opportunity to try VR head sets which was a great experience for many of them. They also 

created and tested various prototypes to make a balloon more aerodynamic and travel faster 

than any other, inspired by the current Blood Hound team (who are aiming to break the world 

land speed record). It really was a fantastic day. We are hoping for some of the Science 

Professionals to visit us at Burlington in the near future.  

 

 

On Wednesday evening, 8 football players travelled to South Hunsley Secondary School to take 
part in the second round of the School Sports Partnership football tournament.  

Burlington were placed in group 3. This group included Snaith and Boothberry. Burlington 
played both teams twice. We were  unlucky to lose to Boothberry twice with the last kick of the 
game.  

Burlington 1 ï 2 Boothberry   

Boothberry 1 ï 0 Burlington.  

Burlington then played two games against Snaith. Again it was the last kick of the game that 
saw Snaith snatch a draw from the jaws of defeat. In the final game against Snaith, Burlington 
finally had the luck that was needed in these short games. A wonder goal from Szymon and 
other goals from Harrison and 
Harry saw Burlington end on a 
high with a 3 nil victory.  

Burlington 1 ï 1 Snaith   

Snaith 0 ï 3 Burlington.  

These results meant that 

Burlington did not progress to 

the semi-finals. Well done to all 

of the boys. We played to our 

potential in the last game. 

Thanks to the parents for your 

support.  


